INTEROPFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: 17-Dec-1993 12:39pm EST
From: Joe Lurix WPB

LURIX J
Dept: Southeast District Offi

Tel No: 407/433-2650
SUNCOM: 232-2650

TO: Janet Bowman TAL ( BOWMAN J @ Al @ DER )
TO: Joe Kahn WPB ( KAHN J )

Subject: FTR

On Wednesday during mediation, Jack Wilson filed a formal
complaint against a company called Keene Tire Service located at
25th Street and Dixie Highway in WPB. The complaint has been
forwarded to John O0’Malley of the PBCPHU this date at 12:40 P.M.
John O0’Malley will contact Jack and forward a copy of their
investigation to him and us.

I called FTR and left a message with Jack’s secretary advising
her of the above since both Jack and Skip were at lunch.




